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“Happiness is to know the Saviour,
Living a life within His favor . . .”
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HAPPINESS IS . . . .eleven people baptized on
16 February. They have all become faithful
church members, for which we are so thankful.
Among the group were a family of four, four
teenagers, a doctor and a teacher. We wish
there was space to write all of their salvation
testimonies. The Lord is still drawing men to
Himself here in Fiji!

HAPPINESS IS . . . having the building plans
nearly approved for our Sunday School
building. (The architect says the approval
should come in May.) Thank you for praying
and giving to this project. We hope to give the
good news next time we write that full approval
has been granted by City Council, allowing us
to proceed with the building.

HAPPINESS IS . . . .another Junior Camp from
5-9 May. Please pray for the campers and staff
as we seek to reach the hearts of children in
Class 5-8. Fiji has been hit hard these last few
years with drugs and other temptations for our
youth. We desire for them to know Christ.

HAPPINESS IS . a missions ftrip to
Philippines and Singapore in March. Paul was
invited to speak in two missions conferences in
Philippines and visited several other churches
there pastored by Filipinos. He then preached
a missions conference in Singapore. He was so
encouraged by the dedication of the Filipinos
and their sacrificial love for the Lord and His
work. Philippines is actually sending out many
missionaries all over the world. We have several
in Fiji already. Another couple is considering
coming to Fiji. The Lord is answering our
prayers for more laborers!

HAPPINESS IS a great Missions
Conference in April. Our theme was, “Give Me
a Vision.” OQur people were challenged to have
a vision for the lost around them and around
the world.

PLEASE PRAY for our son, Scot Daku, who
continues to suffer from severe back pain and
headaches. He is not in a good place physically
right now. Please pray for healing, the right
doctors, and that Scot and his family can
return to Fiji.
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